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TIFR Garden Walk: Earth Day 2022 
 
 

TIFR has an impressive botanical collection, boasting of some very iconic trees. Ever wondered about 

their history – whether they predate our Institute, how some of them got there, or how did some of them 

acquire their iconic form? 

 

Mr. R. M. Gumaste from our Parks and Gardens Section has graciously offered to take us on a walk 

through the Institute gardens. During the one-hour walk, Mr. Gumaste will answer all these questions. 

 

Three walks are planned (each for a maximum of twenty people) on Friday 22 April: 9:00am, 4:00pm 

and 5:30pm. The first and last slots will avoid the afternoon heat, if that would bother some of you. If 

we are not able to allot your preferred slot, we will try to accommodate you on an alternate slot. 

 

Do sign up for you (and, optionally, a family member) using the link: 

https://bit.ly/tifrearthday. Clicking on this short link will take you to a page on TIFR's web site where 

you will have to log in using your LDAP password. You will get to register a first and second choice. 

Time slots will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. If your first choice is already full, then 

we will take into account your second choice. 

https://bit.ly/tifrearthday

